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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Susanne Oehlschläger, DNB Representative 
Subject: Revision to RDA 16.2.2.8 (Place Names of Jurisdictions) 
 
 
 
DNB thanks LC for this proposal. 
 
In general, we agree with the proposal. However as we know that the JSC Working Group on 
Places prepares a proposal for 2015 that will completely restructure chapter 16, we would 
recommend to postpone the decision. 


